
Dear Members of the House Rules Committee,

Please vote NO on SB 16. This is an attempt to by-pass Oregon's land use laws for a specific project in Eastern Oregon.  Two 
hundred acres is big enough for a LOT of homes. With water shortage issues, now is not the time to make it easier to build large-
scale housing developments on farm or range-land.  Let's leave decisions like this to the experts at DLCD, rather than politicians 
who may have something to gain by passing such a bill. 

Debi Ferrer
The Dalles, OR 


